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It is with great pleasure that I send my best wishes to everyone observing Eid al-Adha. 

May your celebrations with your families, relatives and friends be filled with joy and 

compassion.  

As Australia’s Muslim communities contemplate the timeless story of Eid al-Adha, I hope 

you are uplifted by its message of service, devotion and love.  

All Australians have so much to celebrate, and so much to be proud of. Drawn from every 

corner of the earth, every faith and tradition, our shared commitment to fairness, decency 

and respect is at the heart of our success as a nation.  

The contributions of Muslim Australians have played a vital role in strengthening and 

enriching our diverse society. 

With these thoughts in mind, I wish everyone Eid Mubarak. 
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